
 

 

November 2, 2011 

CALL TO ORDER:  President Harvey Holmes called meeting to order at 7:30 

GUEST IN ATTENDANCE/ NEW MEMBERS: 

GUEST(S):  None    NEW MEMBERS:   None 

 

Newsletter read and accepted 

Treasurer's Report 

October 2011 

     Bank  Petty Cash 

Balance  Forwarded Oct 1' 2011 2367.94 51.00 

Total Income    00  00 

Total Expenses   00  00 

Ending Balance October 31, 2011 2367.94 51.00 

Total     2418.94  

 

Tournament report sent separate by Scott.  Thank you Scott 

 

Fishing at Choke Canyon on December 5/6 Weigh in will be at Calligham, normal hours 

 

  



OLD BUSINESS:   
 

Bumpy Jurica made a proposal to change the by-laws to raise yearly dues to 100.00.  Was not 

accepted.  Suggestion was made to try to trim the budget instead meeting for a vote. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

 

Please bring side dishes and a present if you want to participate in gift exchange. 

Also we will have to purchase our own liquor this year. Christmas party has been moved to Dec 

16.  VFW Hall will open around 6 and eat 7-8 

 

We will have a DJ for entertainment. 

 

Fred suggests that we do our fund raiser in July or August to continue for the top 8. Voted on and 

accepted. 

 

Chuck will be calling members for nominations for this next year. 

 

Raffle was a wet vac and car floor mats won by Jim McCrary.  Thank you Randi 

 

 

Next meeting December 7
th

 at 7:30. 

 

Sportsperson of the year has been submitted and read at last meeting please think about 

who you want to vote for because this will be done at the next meeting.  They are Randi 

Wayland, Walter Vestal and Scott Hutzler. 

 

 

Adjourned at 8:35 
  
Louise Jurica 

UCBC, Secretary 


